
FEDERAL ELECTION COMMISSION 
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20463 

Gary Johnson Victory Fund AUG 09 2017 
Christina Needham, Treasurer 
203 South Union Street 
Suite 300 
Alexandria, VA 22314 j 

RE: RR 17L-20 
Gary Johnson Victory Fund 

Dear Ms. Needham: 4 
I 

This is in response to your email dated August 9,2017, requesting an extension to 
§ respond to the complaint filed in the above-noted matter. After considering the circumstances 
0 presented in your letter, the Office of General Counsel has granted your request. Your 

response will be due on or before September 8,2017. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 202-694-1519, 

Sincerely, 

Christal Dennis, Paralegal 
Complaints Examination and 
Legal Administration 


